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Can we help to improve your 

confidence in maths? 

?numeracy c 

Coffee, Cake and Calculations 
 
Enjoy a coffee morning with a difference and lets us know how we can help you improve your 
confidence in maths at the same time.  
 
The Multiply project is a government initiative to improve adult numeracy. We can offer a range of 
free, fun and practical workshops to help you to apply your numeracy skills to everyday life and 
reduce maths anxiety when helping children with homework.   

• Enjoy a relaxed and friendly atmosphere. 

• Share your wish list of how we can help you with maths.  

• Find out the range of FREE courses available, including family days out to Beaulieu and 
Marwell Zoo during October half term 

 
Date:  Wednesday morning, 2nd October 2024 
Time:  09.00-10.00 hours 
Venue: Parent Hub, Padnell Infant School 

Book a place now by emailing Jo Foster at j.foster@padnell-inf.hants.sch.uk 
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